
Greetings 

 

The Salt City Mid-Winter Roundup will accept 

Early Registrations starting November 24th, 

2014 

 

Please check back then to register online, or to 

download our mail-in registration pamphlet in 

pdf file format. 

 

Thank you.  We look forward to seeing you at 

February’s 2015 “Roundup” 


